
Notre Dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara 

Circular: 001/2021                                                                       Date: 13/05/2021  

Dear Parents, Guardians and students,  

Greetings and warm wishes from Notre Dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara. 

 We had positively begun the new academic year 2021- 22 with the theme Salt and Light for this 

academic year. The theme encourages our students to be active and responsible in the society. We aim 

to make our students who can make positive difference in the society.  

Online classes: The teaching in the school is being conducted via online mode. The teacher records 

the videos of the classes and the same is posted in the School App.  

School App:  The school management is very happy to launch the new school app, which is used as a 

means of communication between school and parents. The app is a medium for teachers to post the 

recorded lectures and deliver it to our students. The app is very user-friendly which makes the app a 

positive mode for communication between the students and teachers and vice versa. 

Smart Class Room:  We are blessed to have nine smart class rooms for our usage. We are grateful to 

Mr.Kuladeai Francis Director IVDP, Tamil Nadu for this great gift to the school.  We are positively 

using the smart boards for conducting classes in an attractive manner.  

Class Notes: We have already released the class notes for first two chapters; the notes are posted via 

school app and whatsapp group. The printed notes are available in the school office, parents are free 

to come and collect the same.   

School Dairy and Syllabus: The School has published annual school dairy and syllabus book. Soft 

copies are made available via School app and Whatsapp groups. The Hard copies are accessible in the 

school office, you may collect the same. 

Summer holidays: The school will be closed for summer holidays from 13th May 2021 to 26th May 

2021. During these days there will be no online classes; however students are urged to write the notes 

in their copies.  

Project work: Students are encouraged to spend the summer vacation wisely and work on completing 

their project works. The topics of the projects are given in the syllabus book. Students are expected to 

follow the guidelines given in the syllabus by the concerned subject teacher.  

Periodical examination: The Periodical examination will be held as per the School dairy in the third 

week of June. Students are expected to prepare well for the examination.  

Online fees mode: The School management has enabled the online mode of paying the tuition fees. 

This could be paid via school app or through our school website. The traditional way of payment is 

also active and parents may come to the school to pay the same. 

Conclusion:  

We are in a difficult space of our time. The world as a whole is going through very dark days. It is our 

effort to remain positive and move on in life. Therefore I humbly request the students please do take 

care, do not go out unnecessary, wear mask, wash hands, use sanitizers and remain healthy and fit.  I 

assure you of my prayers, may God bless you all.  

 

Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC      

Principal  

 

 


